Suggested words for a letter or email to your MP

I am contacting you as a member/supporter of Amnesty International and would like to bring to your attention the case of the Bawm prisoners.

The Bawm are an indigenous group living in Southeastern Bangladesh and since April 2024 126 Bawm people have been arbitrarily arrested and all Bawm people are being held responsible for the actions of the Kuki-Chin National Front. On 15th May 2025 one of the Bawm prisoners died in jail due to lack of treatment and two prisoners has since died.

I have attached a document with more information about the case.  

I would ask that you please ask the Foreign, Commonwealth and Development Office and the Bangladesh All-Party Parliamentary Group what action they are taking in this case


